
November 18, 2020 
 
 
 
Indspire 
555 Richmond Street West, Suite 1002 
Toronto, ON M5V 3B1 
 
 
 
Re: Sponsor of the Building Brighter Futures: Bursaries, Scholarships, and Awards 
program 
 
Dear Sponsor of the Building Brighter Futures: Bursaries, Scholarships, and Awards 
program:  
 
I am writing to say chi miigwetch for the generous bursary I received for my graduate 
studies. I am a Band member of Wiikwemkoong Unceded Territory in Ontario, but I 
currently live and work in Milwaukee, Wisconsin as a professionally licensed engineer in 
the environmental remediation industry. I am also enrolled full-time at the University of 
Wisconsin – Milwaukee in an Executive Master of Business Administration (MBA) 
program (graduating January 2022). This bursary has made a significant impact on my 
tuition fees for my program, whose fees are much greater than their Canadian 
counterparts, and alleviated my need for high-interest-rate private loans.  
 
The Executive MBA program that I am in is specifically curated for working mid-level 
managers like myself. The program is designed to let me continue working on my 
current career path as an environmental program manager while attending classes on 
the weekend. I am currently working toward becoming a client program manager for 
remediation sites. My program is designed to give me more managerial accounting 
skills and general leadership skills. My plan is to steer my career back to Ontario and to 
work for First Nations in the environmental remediation field. 
 
Thank you for your generous support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jennifer Bennett, P.E. 


